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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 11:48 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Regulation 5 Public Comment

 

From: Zane P <zanepitman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 11:21 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Regulation 5 Public Comment  
  
I do not support a FOIA exemption and I believe there needs to be a requirement for public notification as well 
as notification to adjacent land owners IF there are proposals for CAFO operations in the Buffalo river region.  
 
I support farms and farmers, but I do not support large animal feeding concentrations, where the goal is not 
for sustenance.  
 
I support the comments made by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance.  
 
 


